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In the course of preparing this redraft, I have added language to clarify that the
personal identifiers that DNR is prohibited from disclosing are only those that it
obtains in connection with fish and game approvals and subscription requests.  If this
is not consistent with your intent, please let me know and I will redraft accordingly.
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